
 

 

 

 Dear Tee Zone Customers, 

In an effort to maintain social distancing and create a safe environment for our customers and 
staff, the following changes have been implemented at Tee Zone: 

1. When entering our facility, a maximum of 2 customers will be permitted in the golf shop at a 
time. During busy times, customers will be asked to line up 6 feet apart on the ramp adjacent to 
the front door before being invited into the clubhouse by a Tee Zone staff member.   

2. Plexiglass has been installed at the counter to protect our customers and staff. 

3. After making their purchase, customers will then exit through the door leading out toward the 
tee deck area.  

4. Puma attire will be available for purchase, but customers cannot try on or return clothes; all 
sales are final. 

6. If all hitting stations are being used, customers must wait in line with 6 feet spacings between 
them until a hitting station becomes available.  

7. The grass hitting stations, mat hitting stations, and chipping areas will all be marked at a 
minimum of 10 feet apart.  

8. A limit of 4 players will be permitted on the practice putting green at one time.  

9. A limit of 1 player will be permitted in the sand bunker at one time. 

10. A limit of 4 players will be permitted in the short game/chipping area at one time. 

11. All golf balls and ball baskets will be washed and sanitized after each use. 

12. Washrooms will be cleaned and sanitized throughout the day. 

13. When the customer has finished playing, we ask that they proceed directly to the parking lot 
to exit the facility.  

Thank you for your cooperation! 


